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From: Ray Smith 
Sent: 13 November 2024 20:03
To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation
Subject: Your ref: WW010003.

Reply from R E Smith.   

Interested Party Reference number  CWWT-AFP052 
 
I consider the proposed revisions to national planning policy are very relevant to the 
Application, even fundamental.    
If the land which has been selected for the relocation of the WWTP  (“the works” )  is 
designated from green belt to grey belt  that land can be released for housing.   This removes 
one of the major drivers behind the scheme.   Among other  benefits this offers immediate 
release of land for building.  Waiting for the existing works to be demolished would be many 
years in the future.   




